
 

 

 

Dear Parents  

Greetings! 

As per the advisory issued by the Punjab Government the School will remain 

closed for Pre Nursery to Grade IX till 14th of January '24 

Grade X and XII will have  Pre- Board  Examination  as per original  schedule. (9:45 

am to 1:15 pm) 

Regular Classes for Grade XI (9:45 am to 1: 15 pm) 

Buses will ply on regular routes. 

Online Teaching for Grade I to IX.(9:25 am to 2:25 pm) 

Please note: 

For Grade I to IX, Music, Dance, Sports and Art Classes  will not be  held. (10th 

January to 12th January)  

There will be no zero period.  

Study period will begin at 9:25 am. 

Thanks for your Support . 

 

Warm Regards  

Mayor World School 

 


